
Good morning, Gateway.  Today is Wednesday, September 27, 2023. 

______ To be in a club, sports, or borrow balls during lunch, you need an 

ASB card.  You can purchase your card online or bring $10 cash or check 

to the Office. 

______ Fandom Club meets today from 3-4 PM in the Commons. All 

students are welcome to come and share a few of your favorite fandoms, 

and maybe discover some new ones! Remember to sign up for the Activity 

Bus at lunch if you need a ride home. 

______ Robotics Club meets today from 3-4:30 in Mr. Iversen’s room 215.  

Please arrange a ride home or sign up for the 4 PM Activity Bus during 

lunch and remember to go to the bus at 4 PM.  

______ Yesterday was the first day of Study Club.  It happens Tuesday 

through Thursday after school in the Library until 4 PM.  Remember to sign 

up for the 4 PM Activity Bus during lunch if you need a ride home.  This is a 

great opportunity to get extra help and stay current on your assignments. 

______ If you are in 7th or 8th grade and would like to play Soccer, 

Volleyball, or Basketball, now is the time to get your physical and sign up on 

FinalForms.  Gateway sports handouts are available in the kiosk outside the 

Counseling Office.  

______ Permission slips to see the dentist with Big Smiles Dental are due in 

the Main Office this Thursday by 3:00pm. Your parents received a message 

last week with more details, but they will provide multiple services on 

October 19th. 

  

______ Hey 6th Graders! There will be a social exclusively for 6th graders 

on October 12th, from 3:00 to 4:30 PM. There will be activities such as 

games, a photo booth, a DJ, and food for sale. To be able to enter the 

social you will need to complete a RSVP form found at the kiosk by the 

counselor's office, the forms are due October 11th at 3:00 PM at the Main 

Office. 
 

______ If you can read, speak, write, listen and understand another 

language, sign up by October 31st to take the World Language Assessment 

to earn High School language credits. The forms are available in the kiosk 



near the Counseling Office. There will only be one testing opportunity this 

year; the next WLA testing window will open in the 2024-2025 school year. 

Please complete your form and bring $10 in cash or check to Mrs. Trachte 

in the Main Office.  The WLA is only open to 7th and 8th graders.  

 

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 

 

 

 

 

 


